GARY KIRTON

Tue, Jan 19, 7:07 PM (2 days ago)

to me, Brent,	D	aniel,		Pau
---------------	---	--------	--	-----

Sharon

We have no problem backing our actions on this problem. Please use my/our names whenever required. As you state in sentence 3, parts of West Park currently have No Parking reg's in place.

Gary & Deb

patriciamorgan

Tue, Jan 19, 8:26 PM (2 days ago)

to me, Brent, GARY, Daniel, Paul

Hi Sharon,

Yes, I agree to having my name published on the "Correspondence to Council", and any future correspondence related to our Parking Enforcement concern on Henderson Drive, West Park Village.

As always, thanks for taking our frustrations and concerns (i. e. our pretty "Village" street being reduced to nothing more than a parking lot) to the attention of our Town Council.

Ciao Trish

robert wakelin

Wed, Jan 20, 6:10 AM (1 day ago)

to me

Hi Sharon

You can also use my name for any issues regarding the parking concerns

Thanks
Robert Wakelin

Daniel Young

Jan 20, 2021, 7:51 PM (16 hours ago)

to me, Brent, John, Suzanne, Nicole, Brian, Emily, Aaron, Adam, GARY,

Hello to All

Both Margaret and I would like to add our names. This parking issue should be of the utmost importance to all of us in our community. I feel that we are setting a benchmark for other communities to reach. Safety as well as respecting each other by parking in our own driveways and garages is the way to go. The street is not our own private parking lot. If any of you have photos to back up our concerns, please forward them to Sharon.

Thanks again for your time and leadership. Daniel and Margaret Young

Paul Thisby 10:52 AM (1 hour ago)

to me, Brent, Daniel

We are in support of the group going to the Council to request "No Overnight parking" on Henderson Regards
Paul Thisby